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Important Reminders

Homework

Week of February 18, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: Last week we worked on the sight words “a” and 
“the”, this week our words are “and”, “are”, and “to”.  We will 
be reading passages with these words combined with CVC 
(consonant-vowel-consonant) words.

Writing:  We will be editing sentences to make sure that 
they have a capital at the beginning and a period at the end.

Math:  We will be working on comparing numbers, addition, 
subtraction, and place value.

February


17th: No School-Presidents’ 

Day

19th: Conscious Discipline 

Parent Education Series 

(6:00pm)


Shoes

Just a friendly reminder to send your kindergartner in shoes 
that they can manage on their own.  Shoe laces can become a 

hazard if they come untied.  Kinders are not too young to 
learn to tie their shoes!


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Have your kinder make up a 
verbal story about an animal of 
their choice.


Practice breaking apart teen 
numbers into 10 and 1’s.
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